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Good afternoon SHS Families,
We hope this update finds you all enjoying the last few days of your summer break.

We have been busy preparing for the upcoming 2021-2022 school year; classrooms have been cleaned, new
faculty members are being welcomed, new students and Freshmen Orientations have begun, athletic teams are
beginning to prepare for the year, new programs and projects are all moving forward.

We would like to share some important information that may address questions you may have.

Opening Day:
Wednesday, September 1, 2021 is our first day. School doors open at 7:00 a.m. and the first period starts

promptly at 7:25 a.m. As per the Governor's Executive Order 13A; students are required to wear a face mask
while in school through September 30th. Additional information will be provided in the upcoming weeks. At
this time, we are planning to engage in after school clubs, sports and activities.

PowerSchool and Student Schedules:
The school counselors are currently working on making adjustments to student schedules and will continue to
do so until the end of the Add/Drop period which ends on Wednesday, September 8, 2021.

InfoSnap Update: closes on August 27th
As of today 43% of SHS parents have updated their annual InfoSnap information. To avoid having to complete
these updates in paper form; please use the link below.

Updates include:

o All student demographic information
Acceptable use (technology) sign-off
Student handbook sign-off
Chromebook insurance
Parental permission on photographs
Transportation plan

Please log in (on a computer—the phone application does not work for this purpose) to engage in the update:
https://powerschool.suffield.org/public/home.html


http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/5HFBRdwlxUOs3JMdx4Xoag~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRjB8j2P0QxaHR0cHM6Ly9wb3dlcnNjaG9vbC5zdWZmaWVsZC5vcmcvcHVibGljL2hvbWUuaHRtbFcHc2Nob29sbUIKYSZ2lSZhZ1oImlIUbXphd2F3aUBzdWZmaWVsZC5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/5HFBRdwlxUOs3JMdx4Xoag~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRjB8j2P0QxaHR0cHM6Ly9wb3dlcnNjaG9vbC5zdWZmaWVsZC5vcmcvcHVibGljL2hvbWUuaHRtbFcHc2Nob29sbUIKYSZ2lSZhZ1oImlIUbXphd2F3aUBzdWZmaWVsZC5vcmdYBAAAAAE~

EREE Lunch and Breakfast:

Breakfast and lunch are FREE to all students for the 2021-2022 school year.

If your student wants to purchase a second breakfast or lunch the prices are $2.10 for breakfast and
$3.25-53.50 for lunch.

Communication:

Click here to subscribe to District, Board of Education and School news.

We also have a mobile app to help you stay up to date with all our latest news and information.
click here

Senior Yearbook Photos:
Information will be sent to all Seniors regarding photographs for the yearbook. The submission portal will be
opened around September 8th.

Save the Date- SHS Open House:
The SHS Open House for parents is scheduled for Thursday, September 23, 2021 from 6:30-8:00 p.m. At this
time, we are planning for an in-person event. More details will be shared in the upcoming weeks.

Please Visit Our School Website:
Please visit our school website for continuous updates and information.
https://shs.suffield.org/

If you have any questions, please contact us at the school: 860-668-3810.
We look forward to a great year and welcoming everyone back.

Sincerely,
Mrs. Zawawi
Ms. Insero
Mr. Canny
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https://shs.suffield.org/fs/pages/1424
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